Hellolan,

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself,

My name is Steve Coggin, from "Olde Jakes Barn”, located on the Eastern side of Stickney, on
Midville Road.

Some time ago | was granted planning permission tosave a piece of Lincolnshire farming history by
converting an agricultural building.

Recently | have became aware of planning application - 5/203/02387/20° - land West of Holme Farm,
West Fen, Stickney, PE22 8BH.

This application is similarto that of my previous application. Having looked at the plans in great
detail, | would Like to show my support for this application.

I look forward to hopefully seeing another sympathetic restoration and conversion of Lincolnshire’s
past heritage.

Bestregards

Stephen Coggin



